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Subject: E-SRG projects

Hi Meredith,

Sorry I haven’t gotten back to you re: RAM Advice Letter filing. I have been out of the office 
since last Wednesday and am just now back at my desk. I will give you a call tomorrow in 
response to your voicemail on RAM.

I have a separate question though - can you put me in touch with someone who would know 
detailed info about PG&E’s E-SRG projects? In particular, I’m curious about the sub-500 kW 
Solar PV projects listed here:
http://www.pge.com/in.cludes/docs/word_xls/b2b/energvsupply/wholesaleelectricsuppliersolicita

My questions:

(1) Are these groundmount or rooftop solar projects?

(2) I notice most of these are developed by Pristine Sun Fund - do you know if any of these 
projects are “daisy-chained”? (ie, they’re essentially located on the same site)

(3) I notice that of the sub-500 kW projects in the E-SRG database, only “existing” projects 
are online and delivering energy. None of these “new” solar PV projects are online - does 
PG&E think there are any viability issues with these projects coming online at this PPA price 
(~$105/MWh)?
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Let me know if you can track down someone who could answer these questions for me.

Thanks,

Adam

Adam C. Schultz, J.D. | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Telephone: 415.703.2692

Adam.Schultz@cpuc.ca.qov | www.cpuc.ca.gov
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